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Question: 252

Topic: Representations regarding the Australia-US Free Trade Agreement
Written Question on Notice
Senator Lundy asked:

Could the AFTRS outline what representations it has made to the Minister, Department or public statements about any concerns in relation to the Australia-United States Free Trade Agreement currently under negotiation?

Answer: 

The AFTRS has identified the possible impacts of the Free Trade Agreement on the Australian industry as a risk factor in its most recent Corporate Plan. The Corporate Plan has been provided to the Minister and the Department and is available on the AFTRS website.
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Question: 253

Topic: Impacts of a cultural sector exclusion in the AUSFTA
Written Question on Notice

Senator Lundy asked:

What would be the potential impacts upon the AFTRS if an exclusion for the cultural sector was contained in the AUSFTA – similar to that contained in the Singapore – Australia FTA?

Answer: 

Article 2(2) of the Services chapter of the Singapore-Australia Free Trade Agreement stipulates the following:

2.
This Chapter shall not apply to:

(a)
subsidies or grants provided by a Party or to any conditions attached to the receipt or continued receipt of such subsidies or grants, whether or not such subsidies or grants are offered exclusively to domestic services, service consumers or service suppliers; or

(b)
a service supplied in the exercise of governmental authority within the territory of each respective Party.

A similar exclusion in a US-Australia Free Trade Agreement to that in the Singapore‑Australia Free Trade Agreement would, therefore, have no impact on AFTRS’ current operations.
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Question: 254

Topic: AFTRS research on impact of the AUSFTA
Written Question on Notice
Senator Lundy asked:

1.
Has the AFTRS done any research/studies or had any concerns expressed to them from the sector generally about the impact of an Australia/United States Free Trade Agreement?

2. Can the AFTRS provide details?

Answer: 

1.&2.
The AFTRS has not carried out any specific research on these matters.
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